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Grandmaster,

Greetings! I represent a coven of magicians from the Sumaah Republic. It

is my great Pride to say that we are one of the more influential covens 

within our great nation, ans as such we were recently alerted to some 

interesting communications from Ambassador Accalon. The wording was

circumspect, but spoke of offering the Empire’s magical knowledge to us 

in the same way that it was offered to the Commonwealth. I will not lie: 

access to Imperial Lore would be a gift of immense value. However, it 

would come with its own set of political considerations.

Rather than lay these all out here, we have spoken to a friend of ours 

from the Spring Realm. Our coven has a good relationship with The 

Cupbearer, an Eternal of Spring who is concerned with healing, 

cleanliness, and natural fertility rather than rampant, mutated growth.

If you do not know this Eternal, know that they are a broadly benevolent 

force who does not impede the road to Virtue, so long as one is Vigilant. 

They have agreed to make a Chamber within the Spring Realm open to 

us for one hour, between 6pm and 7pm on the Saturday of your Spring 

summit. A Herald called Flow intends to attend your Hall of Worlds to 

escort visitors to come meet with us.

The Cupbearer has advised us to contact your Order as well as the others,

so if you are not aware of it, it is certainly aware of you! As such, we 

would be happy to receive a representative if your people, alongside those 

from the Ambassador, the Sevenfold Path, and the Celestial Arch.
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We hope to discuss politics, Virtue and magic, but we also hope to have a 

good time meeting people from a distant land! As such, we intend to 

bring food and drink to share, and would be very happy if you were to 

choose to bring refreshments of your own. As a note, our coven are all 

Vitalists, and will not consume anything containing animal products. If

you do bring any non-Vitalist food or drink we will not be offended, so 

long as it is appropriately labelled.

We look forward to seeing you soon!

Virtuously Yours,

Itzel of The Wellspring


